
Willamette NA Meeting      April 9, 2025                  Zoom only 
 
The meeting was called to order by President, Kathie Halicki at 7:05.  
The March meeting minutes were approved as seen on the West Linn Meeting website.  
The treasury remains the same at $2,597.11. 
 

This meeting was a Forum for West Linn Wilsonville School Board candidates sponsored by the 
Willamette NA, the Bolton NA, and the Skyline NA. In addition to the WNA Board, 24 persons 
attended the Zoom meeting, 
Each candidate  had 4 minutes to present themselves and a summary of  their platform.   This was 
followed by a series of  questions answered in 2 minutes each.   All present on Zoom were muted 
except the designated speaker. 
 
The candidates were as follows: 
Position 1. Kara Clark 
Position 1. Mike Selvaggio 
Position 3. Kirsten Wyatt 

Position 3. Christi Lanz 
Position 5. Kelly Sloop 
 
The questions asked were as follows: 
1). Do you feel that the Superintendent and board are moving the district in the right direction? If not, what would you do 
differently? 

2). Is the Superintendent and board being fiscally responsible, spending our tax dollars wisely  

3). How do you propose to increase community involvement and accountability from the district?  

4). How would you approach redistricting of primary schools to make equal/better use of district resources?  

5). What knowledge/skills do you bring to the table that is different from those already on the board? Do you have the 
skills to do research to verify the documents that the district gives you are indeed correct.  

6). How would you make things more transparent, and easily accessible?  

The meeting adjourned at 8:37 
Elizabeth Rocchia 
Secretary 

 


